


California. Increasing Oregon's tobacco taxes will put us at a higher tax rate than 

Washington, Idaho, and California. Those out of state consumers will turn to shopping in 

their own backyard instead of in Oregon or buying on line. All in all, Oregon businesses 

and communities will pay the price and suffer. 

If these tobacco taxes pass, I feel A&S Marketing's sales volume will be cut by 50% 

based on what happened in Washington. We would be forced to lay off several of our 

employees, and we will collect less taxes for the state. Adult smokers and tobacco 

consumers, who make up a small population of the state, should not be singled out by 

legislators as an easy way to raise tax revenue. Let's tax a utility, commodity, or other 

products used by the majority Oregon residents to generate additional revenue. I urge 

you to oppose any and all tobacco tax increases. 

Thank you for your time. 


